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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

BEGAMBLEAWARE.ORG WEBSITE REFRESH 

 

London, 16 December 2020: Today the new BeGambleAware.org website has gone live. This work 
brings together the content that had previously been provided via two websites – a public-facing 
BeGambleAware.org, and professional-facing about.gambleaware.org. By combining the content on 
one site we hope to make it easier for all stakeholders and beneficiaries to access the information they 
need. 

While the site is now live, it is not being formally launched until January, when updated and interactive 
content will be added to better support the user journey. We will be announcing the full launch in due 
course. In the meantime, feedback on the new site is welcome via info@gambleaware.org. 
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